
From: Charles Allen <callen@cityofammon.us>  
Sent: Thursday, January 7, 2021 11:46 AM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: IECC Code Development 
 
Dear ICC Board Members, 
 
I feel the IECC Code Development process needs to continue to go through the Governmental hearing 
process as it has in the past. The ICC standards process could allow industry to sway policy decisions.  
I am asking that we keep the Development process as is. 
 
Thanks, 
 

Charlie Allen 

Building Official 

City of Ammon 

Ammon, ID. 

208-612-4022 
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